
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Contact 
Information 

 

 Email:  
admin@cdatstpaulsprimary.co.uk 

 

Phone 0161 
338 2060 

Website: 
http:// st-paulsstalybridge.co.uk 

 

Newsletter  
April 2019 

 

Message from the Headteacher 
 
Farewell 
We will be saying farewell to Mrs Peniston and Mr Bullows at Easter time. Mrs 
Peniston has been with us at St Paul’s for 21 years and has worked in a number of 
roles across school. She will have been the person you first met at the school office or 
whose voice you first heard when phoning school. She has given tremendous service 
to all at St Paul’s and she will be greatly missed. Mr Bullows will be starting a well-
earned retirement. He has worked as a teaching assistant at school for the past seven 
years. Prior to this, he worked as a football coach across the area and with us at 
school. I would like to thank him for all the fantastic work he has done in school in his 
current role and also for the work, he has done across the local area. We will miss him 
greatly.  
 
Contacts and Consents forms 
If you have not yet returned the contacts and consent forms that we sent earlier this 
term can you please complete and return then to school before Friday 5th April. It is 
essential that we have up to date information. Thank you for all the forms sent back 
so far. 
 
New School App, Website and Twitter Feed 
We will be launching our new school app in May. In order to get it up and running we 
ask that you download the app now. (See the reverse of the newsletter for more 
information). Our new school website will go live in May. We will also be starting a 
new school twitter feed. Information on our new twitter handle and how to follow us 
will be coming soon. 
 

May I take this opportunity to wish you a happy and peaceful, Easter.  
Thank you for all your help and support this half term. 
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Save the Date 
  
Thursday 4th April 3.15-
5.15pm. PTA Film Night 
for Classes 5-10  
 
Friday 5th April 2019 
last day of term. School 
finishes at 3.15pm 
 
Don’t forget to order 
your school dinners 
 
Tuesday 23rd April 2019 
School Reopens 
 
Wednesday 1st May 
Freddy Fit 
 
Thursday 2nd May 
INSET day. School 
Closed for elections. 
 

Service 
Our Christian Values 
Focus for next half term 
is Service 
 
Who are the unsung 
heroes who serve us? 
 
How do we serve 
others? 
 
 

The Holiday calendar is 
available on the 
school’s website: 
http://www.st-
paulsstalybridge.co.uk/ 
 

New School App (Launching Soon) 
 
Can you please… 

 Search for the school spider app and 
download it to your phone/tablet, by 
searching with the words, school 
spider. 
 
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 From the list of schools, scroll down and 
find, St Paul’s CE Primary School, 
Stalybridge (click on our school). 

 There maybe a few whole school messages 
that will start to appear 

 At a later date we will send home emails 
with parental, log ins (by activating these, 
the communication you receive will start to 
become more directed in regards to your 
child and their class). 

 In order for us to send you these emails, 
we need you to complete and return the 
school spider letter that will follow later 
this week.  

 We will still be running our current app 
until we get the school spider app set up. 
 

Thank you, St Paul’s CE Primary 
 
 
 
 

‘He is not here, He is risen, just as he said.’ Matthew 28:6 
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